
Office of the Superintendent  
 

  
 

The Dumont Public School District  
proudly announces our 

 
2022-2023 

Preschool Inclusion Program 
 

This innovative and exciting program is open to children  
who are three (3) on or before October 1, 2022. 

 
For the 2022-2023 school year, the program will  

be available to three-year-old students and a limited 
number of four-year-old students. 

 
If you are interested, beginning on February 1, 2022,  

you may pick up a brochure and application in our  
elementary schools, the Board Office, or download it from 

www.dumontnj.org. 
Applications must be returned by February 22, 2022. 

 
For more information about this program, please 

visit our web site at www.dumontnj.org and click on  
the FAQ link on the left hand navigator. 

 
 
 
 
 

 


